
Hello and welcome to
Orchestra! My name is
Ryan Hajek. This is my
3rd year at Tefft/U-46. I
am looking forward to

being able to make
music with all of the

students in Orchestra! 

BIO

ELECTIVES

Hi welcome to FACS!
My name is Lisa Brenner and it is my
fourth year at Tefft but my 16th year
of teaching.  I am teaching Culinary

and Health this year! Go Trojans
looking forward to a great school

year!

My name is Patricia Weithofer.
I have been in the District
since 2015; and at Tefft since
2020. I enjoy getting to know
my students, and I am looking
forward to seeing new and
familiar faces. This semester
we have a great curriculum for
you to explore and design! I'm
so excited to share it with you.
You're going to love it!

TONY MANGANO
VISUAL ART 

Hi! My name is Mr. Mangano. This is my 11th year teaching
at Tefft. I can’t wait to see what all of you imaginative

students create in my class.  I also coach Cross-Country,
run an Art Intervention program, and the Mariachi

program here at Tefft with Mr. Willock. Let’s have a great
year everyone.

RENEE JIMENEZ
F.A.C.S. LISA BRENNER

ESSENTIAL TECH ASHLEIGH
BARDELEBEN

ART

RYAN HAJEK
ORCHESTRA

JOE BREZIN
Spanish/Heritage Spanish

Hola! Bienvenidos! Hi and welcome to Spanish class!  I have been teaching at Tefft for 13
years and I am super excited to share my love for the Spanish language and Latin-
American culture with my students.  Can’t wait to see you in class! Adios!

TEAM HADES

Hi Welcome to FACS! 
My name is Renee’ Pacini

JImenez.  This is my third year at
TEFFT and my 7th in the district.

In addition to culinary, in my
classes we learn different life

skills includeing finance, career,
college, employability skills and

more.

Welcome to art! My name is
Ashleigh Bardeleben and this is
my first year teaching! I am so

excited to be here at Tefft and to
get to know your students. I am

looking forward to the school year
and to have the students tap into

their creative sides!

Helen
Zarmakoupis 

Hello Tefft and welcome to
Speech/Debate/Reading. My
name isHelen Zarmakoupis
and this is my 2nd year at
Tefft. I have been in the

district since 2013 and am
looking forward to meeting
each and every one of you!


